
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 10:25 AM 
Subject: Formal Consultation On The Proposal By Oxfordshire County Council To Designate Certain 
Streets As Traffic-Sensitive  

 
Dear All, 
 
Formal Consultation On The Proposal By Oxfordshire County Council To Designate Certain 
Streets As Traffic-Sensitive Under The Street Works (Registers, Notices, Directions And 
Designations (England) Regulations 2007 
 
Under section 64 of New Roads and Street Works Act 1991 a Street Authority may designate certain 
streets (or parts of streets) as Traffic-Sensitive. 
 
In accordance with Traffic Management Act 2004 and the Streetworks (Registers, Notices, Directions 
and Designations) (England) Regulations 2007, I am pleased to invite your views on the proposed 
designation of certain Oxfordshire streets as Traffic-Sensitive.  
 
From time to time the designations of streets as Traffic-Sensitive is reviewed in consultation with 
Utility companies, and other interested parties. 
 
In addition, the government has decided to proceed with amending regulations to remove the criteria: 
‘is designated by the HA as part of its winter maintenance programme’; ‘is on a tourist route or within 
an area where major events take place’; and ‘is covered by a congestion charge’, so in response, 
Oxfordshire County Council has recently completed a review of its Traffic-Sensitive Network. 
 
This Traffic-Sensitive network has been developed using the guideline criteria identified in Section 5 
of the Department for Transport’s document ‘New Roads and Street Works Act 1991: Code of 
Practice for the Co-ordination of Street Works and Works for Road Purposes and Related Matters 
August 2009’.    
 
How to respond 
 
Link to the consultation > Traffic Sensitive Streets Review Consultation | Let's Talk Oxfordshire 
Responses should be made via taking the survey which is accessible via the link above. 
 
This consultation runs for a period of 4 weeks starting from the Thursday 27th June to Friday 26th 
July 2024. Responses received after this date will not be considered.  
 
All responses received will be taken into consideration and if Oxfordshire County Council considers it 
to be appropriate, amendments will be made to the draft Traffic Sensitive Streets 
 
If you are responding on behalf of an organisation, we encourage you to collate your feedback 
internally before adding your response via our consultation portal. 
 
Information provided in response to this consultation (including personal information) may be subject 
to publication or disclosure under the access to information regimes (e.g. the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 or Environmental Information Regulations 2004).  
 
If you would like your response to be treated confidentially, please indicate the reasons for this in your 
response. 
 
Regards,  
 
Keith Stenning 
Head of Network Management  
 
Environment and Place, Highways and Operations  
Oxfordshire County Council, Ron Groves House, Oxford Road, Kidlington, Oxfordshire, OX5 2BP 

Contact Centre: 0345 310 1111 

https://letstalk.oxfordshire.gov.uk/traffic-sensitive-streets

